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Monday,6th November 2023 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Remembrance Day, November 2023 

In support of the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal we will be selling 
poppies at our school gate each morning this week.  

We also have a very small number of wrist bands, rulers and key rings to 
sell. Every donation will make a difference and although there is no price 
list for the extra items available we ask for a minimum donation of £1.00 
for each one. Due to the small number of items we have, we will be 
restricting the children to purchasing one item only from the 
stationery selection as we are unable to receive further supplies. 

We do hope you will be able to support this worthwhile charity. For further 
details please go to https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/  

 

Kind regards 

 

Helen Claridge 
Charity Co-ordinator 
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